
  July 22, 2011 

Dear ADMA Scholarship Board, 

 

 I would like to thank you very much for awarding me with a scholarship; it will be 

extremely helpful in furthering my education towards a career in aviation. The financial award 

you have extended to me will assist in my final year of college. I will be graduating from Moody 

Aviation with a B.S. degree in Missionary Aviation Technology as a Maintenance Specialist 

major. My plans upon graduation are to acquire additional advanced training in mechanics, and 

ultimately move to Africa to use the skills I have learned to assist the people there. I am also 

keeping in consideration the idea of becoming a maintenance instructor at some point and being 

able to pass on the knowledge and skills which have been taught and passed on to me. 

  

 Since I was a young girl, I have dreamed of flying and working in the aviation world. 

Throughout the years there have been a variety of people who have extended to me 

encouragement and assistance in helping me realize my dreams. It is an honor to count you 

among them. Thank you for considering my application and seeing in me an asset to the aviation 

community as I continue my education and learning. 

 

Sincerely, 

Alyssa Roffler 


